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Notice of Cancellation of Extraordinary General 
Meeting in Catena Media PLC 

The Board of Catena Media PLC herby notifies the shareholders of Catena Media that the 
planned Extraordinary General Meeting of Catena Media PLC is postponed, therefore the event 
of 16 November 2016 is cancelled. The reason is that the Company wishes to revise some of the 
proposed resolutions on the agenda of the EGM. It is the Board's intention to return within short 
with a new date for an extraordinary general meeting. 

For further information, please contact:  

Anne Rhenman Eklund, Head of IR and Communications, phone: +356 99 36 82 18, e-mail: 
anne.rhenman@catenamedia.com www.catenamedia.com  

This information is information that Catena Media p.l.c is obliged to make public pursuant to the 
EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the 
agency of the contact person set out above, on November 11, 2016 at 15.00 CET.  

About Catena Media  

Catena Media is a fast growing online performance marketing and lead generation company 
within iGaming with portals like AskGamblers and RightCasino. The Group has established a 
leading market position through strong organic growth and acquisitions in its core markets. 
Catena Media was listed on Nasdaq Stockholm First North Premier in February 2016. By the end 
of the second quarter 2016, the company’s revenues reached approximately EUR 27.0 million on 
a twelve-month basis. The Group was founded in 2012 and has today about 200 employees and 
the Group Head Office is situated in Malta. The company’s certified advisor is Avanza.  
  


